
The Vestry had spent an extended amount of time dealing with concerns over adequate parking during 
construction — it appears that God had other thoughts on how many people might need to park near 
the church during construction! Nonetheless, we will continue to monitor parking availability 
throughout construction. 
  
The parking lot construction should be completed by early December and the shell building by the end 
of the year.  Go Scramble will finish the interior and hopes to be open by June! The congregation will be 
kept apprised of any changes as they may arise. 
  
Many thanks to everyone whose interest in this project informed the direction of The Falls Church 
Episcopal, and to Bob Young, the master tenant and a champion of a long-term best use of this precious 
asset of the Episcopal Church. 
 


